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19th September 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardian, 

 

Since the start of the school year, we have been contacted by local residents regarding the volume 

of traffic coming through Father Cullen’s Terrace especially as some parents drive down the cul-de-

sac and drop their daughters at the pedestrian gate. 

 

This traffic is causing considerable hardship to the people of the terrace who often find it very difficult 

to access their own residences.  This residential area is not suitable for the volume of cars that are 

using it, and this has become a health and safety issue.  Following discussion with the Gardaí and 

representatives of the residents’ association I am asking you to please not drive down the cul-de-sac.  

I believe it is a reasonable request from the people of Father Cullen’s Terrace that parents should 

drop their children away from the terrace and so ensure a quieter and safer environment for 

everyone.  Two drop off areas that are a very short walk from the school have been provided for 

students’ convenience outside Father Cullen’s Terrace. 

 

I therefore ask you in the interest of the local residents and the students of Coláiste Bríde not to drive 

down the terrace but rather to leave your daughter at a point from where they can walk safely to 

school.  I thank you in anticipation of your co-operation and please feel free to phone me should you 

need to discuss this further. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

_____________________ 

 

Kiera O’Sullivan 

Principal 
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